From: Colin Stuart-Morse [mailto:cstuartmorse@igchicago.org] 
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2019 11:38 AM
To: Richard Superfine
Cc: Christopher Norborg; Karen Randolph
Subject: RE: Confidential - RE: Ethics Notification of Paid Travel in March

Mr. Superfine,

I have returned from the Inspector General Institute (described in the e-mail thread below). 

The Institute will reimburse my air and ground transportation, lodging, and food costs. I did not request or receive any honorarium or other prerequisites.

Thank you,
Colin

Colin Stuart-Morse
Chief Performance Analyst
City of Chicago Office of Inspector General
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